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 “Educating for Life In All Its Fullness” 
9th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 Very well done to the following children for really making the extra effort this week to impress. 
 

Class 1 

Anais B 

Hatima H 

Both for being Excellent Early Learners 

Class 2 

Wonderful Work: Bella S 

Wonderful Work: Elana H 

Class 3 

Brilliant Behaviour:  Thomas J 

Wonderful Work: Rachel M 

Class 4 

All of Class 4 

For Excellent Behaviour and Attitude 

 
Class 4 Residential 
 At the start of the week, Class 4 went to Herd Farm for their long awaited residential. Despite 
COVID cancellations, restrictions, and a dreadful weather forecast, we stayed pretty much dry and had a 
wonderful time. The instructors were very complementary of the group’s attitudes, positivity and the way 
they listened. The children were a credit to themselves, their families and the school but also had a 
fabulous experience. They tried a collection of activities that they may never get chance to try again and 
really challenged their bravery and teamwork. Great work Class 4. 
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SchoolMoney Arrears 
As we approach the end of term, it is important that any outstanding debts for school dinners and 

Before and After School Club are fully cleared.  Please make payment by Friday 23rd July via your 
SchoolMoney account.  If you have any problems logging in, or would like to speak to someone about the 
arrears, please contact Mrs Flowerdew in the office.   
 
 
Bag 2 School Collection 
 Thank you to everyone who brought bags yesterday or today. We had quite a 
pile to be collected. The money raised for the PTA will be used in the coming year to 
provide resources and experiences for the children. Thank you. 
 
Sports Day 
 We are planning to hold a Sports Day for the children on Tuesday if the weather permits. The 
children will need to come to school in their PE kit and bring a drink. Hats and sun cream may also be 
needed if we get a sunny day. We are sorry that we will be unable to welcome parents to the event this 
year but we are planning to make the day as special as possible for the children and give them an event to 
remember. We will take lots of photos and publish them on Tapestry for you to see how the day went. 
 
Music In Worship - Let Your Light Shine – Hillsong Kids 

This week’s song is called ‘Let Your Light Shine’ by Hillsong Kids.  
Hillsong Kids is part of Hillsong Church and a large part of their ministry to 
children is through music.  They simply want you to have fun singing their 
songs and they hope they create memories you will not forget.  I am sure 
you remember one of their other songs from earlier in the year, ‘Jesus, 
You’re My Superhero’. 

 
The YouTube Link is: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZDV_3FYwYdo 

 
Dates and Events 
 

Class 2 – Zoo Lab 12th July 

Sports Day 13th July 

Transition Morning (Moving up morning) 14th July 

Class 3 – Egyptian Day 19th July 

Last Day of Term 23rd July 

 
Have a good weekend. 
 
Mr Ratcliffe 
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